
 

 
 

TCS/GEN/127/2022-23 Date: 18-11-2022 
 

CIRCULAR 

VALUE OF THE MONTH: UNITY IN DIVERSITY- عونتال يف  حدةوال   

 SUBJECT: FLAUNT YOUR LEARNING 

 
Dear Parent, 

Greetings from The Central School Dubai! 
 

With great pleasure, we at TCS invite you on 28th November 2022, Monday to witness the teaching       
and learning best practices where all students demonstrate independence and ownership of their  
learning in connection with 21st-century skills. We will be sharing the journey and our mutual 
contribution to strengthen our partnership through your involvement and valuable suggestions. 

 

If you wish to join our leadership team for joint lesson observation, you may register to be the 
"Guest of the Day" for which we have limited slots. Please note that you can visit any other classes 
except your child’s class, as we would not like your child to be distracted by your presence during 
the lesson. You can register by writing to the Section Head on or before Sunday, 27th November 2022, 
and ensure that you reach the class on time. 

 

Please note that the Section Head will confirm your registration to visit the lessons that you may 
wish to witness based on the following points. 
1. The first five registrations will be confirmed for each grade. 
2. Refrain from bringing kids. 
3. Bring original Emirates ID of the parent. 
4. FN shift timing (9:30 a.m. to12:00 p.m.) 
5. AN shift timing (2:00 p.m. to 4:00 p.m.) 

Click the respective section for booking the session: 
 

Primary FN section Primary AN section Senior section 

   

 
Regards, 

 
 
 
 

 
Syed Ali Haider Rizvi 

PRINCIPAL 

https://forms.gle/BrZ2szixgD5EgKHi9
https://forms.gle/7aWmJqQjHJLxLhdq5
https://forms.gle/5RwnpUbH86Wagtpd6

